
 

   

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

World Book Day was a huge 
success. We loved to see the 

amazing outfits across the 

academy with children dressing up 
as their favourite book characters. 

The day saw a range of activities 
across the academy with a poetry 

competition being held! 
 

      Leeds United 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Leeds United Football club, in 

partnership with Wakefield SSP, 
hosted an opportunity for Year 6 

to interview two of their up and 
coming stars – children were able 

to ask them questions about their 

personal experiences around 
reading and who their favourite 

book characters were. Year 6 

loved the experience! 

   
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome Back 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A big well done to all of our 
children and families for the 

successful return to school since 
the previous lockdown. 

Attendance has been high across 

all year groups with children 
attending in their correct uniform 

and showing a positive attitude to 
learning at all times. Teachers have 

thoroughly enjoyed seeing the 
children back in class together; 

sharing ideas, working in groups 

and supporting one and other.  

  
 

 

 

 

                                Bikeability 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 children have taken part in 

their bike ability this half term – 

finding out all about how to 

maintain a bicycle and the 

importance of road safety. All 

children passed the course at 

different levels. A huge well done 

to all children 

who took part 

in the  

training. 

  

 
 

 

Mrs R Skirrow 

26th March 2021 

Curriculum Talent Awards 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to all of our 
Curriculum Talent Award winners 

this term – all children have worked 
incredibly hard to have been 

nominated for a subject. All of our 
nominees showcased their wonderful 

work from the half term – a huge well 
done to all children nominated as well 

as our winners! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
British Science Week, led by Mrs 

Barker, saw a range of science 

investigations taking place across 

school with tutorials of experiments 

being offered for children in school 

and at home.               

 

 
 
 
 
 
                                 
                                

Thank you to 

Morrisons for their 

kind chocolate 

donation to all of 

our children at 

OPALL. What a 

lovely way to start 

the Easter holidays. 


